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NABCJ CONFERENCE ATTENDEES 
 

The conference rate at the host hotel is currently sold out. 
However, we are working with the host hotel to request an 

additional block of rooms.  In addition, the NABCJ Housing 

Bureau is working diligently to secure an overflow hotel with 
comparable rates.  Please complete the housing bureau form so 

that we may add you to the waiting list for a room.  Email the 
completed form to anderbea@comcast.net and office@nabcj.org. 
 
Your understanding and patience are appreciated. 

Terri McGee 
National President 
National Association of Blacks in Criminal Justice 
 


